[bookmark: _GoBack]Construction to impact parking for home lacrosse games

The area adjacent to the Upper St. Clair High School stadium remains under construction, which will impact vehicular traffic flow/parking as well as pedestrian walkways/entrances for home lacrosse games. 

All cars must enter the high school campus (Panther Pass) via McLaughlin Run Road or Devonwood Drive (Westminster Church). The Truxton Road entrance to campus will be closed to all traffic.

Spectators should park in the upper and lower parking lots and follow the sidewalk to the Truxton Road entrance, adjacent to the stadium end zone. Event seating will be limited to the visitors’ bleachers.

Handicapped parking/drop-off is available at the lower parking lot, adjacent to the stadium’s end zone. The lot is only accessible via the Truxton Road delivery/service entrance. Vehicles must have a handicap placard to park in this area.


